
DON BOSCO INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, MUMBAI 

MEETING WITH SHISHU VIKAS MANDIR HIGH SCHOOL TEACHERS 

June 17, 2021 

 

A total of of 10 faculty of Shishu Vikas Mandir High School, Kurla (W), met with  faculty of DBIT on 

June 17, 2021. The meeting was held on ZOOM platform. It was scheduled to discuss the STEM 

training programmes that would be beneficial for the students  of the school. This initiative of DBIT 

was to bring about awareness and interest among school students about STEM courses. 

 

The agenda of this meeting was to know better the learning habits and the teachers’ inputs to 

make learning experience better. 

The following points were discussed. 

1) The contents for STEM related courses were discussed. 

2) The faculty assured that they would provide their full support to the initiative taken by DBIT. 

3) The students of the school had device issues so learning in online mode was a problem. 

4) It was decided that offline mode teaching of STEM courses would be a better proposition. 

 

Minutes prepared by  

Freda Carvalho 

 


